THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT: Administrative Council Meeting NUMBER 196
April 24, 1984 DATE May 1, 1984

Calendar Items

May 11 - Board of Goyernors Meeting, General Administration Building,
Chapel Hill, 9:30 a.m.

May 22 - Administrative Council Meeting, General Administration Building,
Chapel Hill, 1:30 p.m.

Action Items

With respect to any requests received by constituent institutions for information
associjated with the proposed Reynolds Foundation study of higher education in
North Carolina, Chancellors should notify either Vice President Dawson or Vice
’resident Joyner, for the purpose of coordinating University responses.

Those Chancellors who have not previously responded to the request of the
Community Colleges for information about articulation agreements between our
constituent institutions and Community College institutions should do so promptly;
such information is necessary in responding to OCR requirements associated with
the Community College desegregation plan.

The constituent institutions should anticipate requests from the Governmental
Operations Committee for additional information related to that committee's study
of policies and practices governing vending machine profits; such requests should
be addressed with great care, to insure comprehensive and accurate responses; a
copy of any such responses should be shared with the President.

Other Items Discussed

1. President Friday and Vice President Joyner discussed the pending special
session of the General Assembly and the budgetary implications for the
University. '

2. President Friday discussed the interest of the Fiscal Research Division in
off-campus educational programs, as conducted by the three sectors of higher
education in the state.



President Friday reported on planning for the establishment of regional
summer schools in math and science for North Carolina high school students;
a prototype likely will be established for the summer of 1985 at WCU, with
the possibility of other similar programs in other regions of the state in
later years. ,

Vice President Carroll discussed demographic data on high school graduation
rates, both past and projected, within North Carolina and nationally.

Chancellor Robinson and Chancellor Thomas reported on their respective
recent trips abroad, in connection with higher education activities in
which they are involved at foreign locations.
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